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DANCE FESTIVAL 2023
O ver 120 performers were 

on stage for the Dance 
Festival, hosted by 
Featherstone High School.  

This was the first time the show 
had run since the pandemic and 
was the 19th year of the show. Our 
Featherstone dancers and comperes 
are pictured here. Well done to all the 
dancers from FHS, Chiswick School, 

Cardinal Wiseman, 
F e a t h e r s t o n e 

Primary, Blair 
Peach Primary, 
St James’s 
Primary, Lady 

Margaret Primary 

ine Year 10 students were 
awarded the opportunity to 
have afternoon tea with the 
Headteacher, Mr Walters.

These students have shown incredible 
diligence towards their learning and 
have showcased the FHS values 
through their attendance to school, 
contributions in class, duties outside the 
classroom and their personalities. They 

rs Afzal and three Year 
12 Chemistry students 
(Liya, Khatima and Amal) 
visited St. Mary’s Church 

of England School in Norwood Green 
to deliver a science show to all pupils 
in assembly as part of British National 
Science Week. 

They performed practicals such as 
flaming hands and hydrogen popping 
balloons that had all the primary school 
students in awe. St. Mary’s Deputy 
Headteacher gave high praise to our 
students: “The children loved seeing 

STUDENTS BECOME TEACHERS!

M

all the experiments! Please thank your 
lovely sixth formers for making our 
Science Week memorable”

AFTERNOON TEA
N are always willing to learn new things 

and are trying to better themselves in 
preparation for their GCSE exams next 
year. A well deserving group of students 
– Well Done!

ear 10 GCSE Music students 
took part in an inspiring 
Taiko Japanese Drumming 
workshop. 

As part of their music studies the 
students draw on music from different 
cultures around the world.

DRUMMING

Y
HOUSE WINNERS 

are House are 
the winners so 
far this year, with 
4,440 points 

gained already! 

A trophy with the purple Care House 
ribbon will be displayed until the end of 
the Summer Term. 

C

and Clifton Primary.  Thanks to Ms Hayes 
and The Performing Arts Department 
for running the show.

https://www.featherstonehigh.ealing.sch.uk/


 

HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE

D ear Parents & Carers,  

The last 
t e r m 

was wonderful 
in so many 
ways. We had 
thousands of 
classes, we 
had dozens of 
trips and visits; we had loads of sports 
fixtures and, overall, I am pleased to 
say, Featherstone High School goes on 
living up to its reputation as the school 
that never sleeps.

However, it has also been the wettest 
term in living memory. Now, I am not sure 
how to find the most accurate research 
on this but anecdotally it seemed to 
rain virtually every day. More than once, 
I have lamented the fact that water 
seemed to be constantly pouring out 
of the sky. On the one hand the pupils 
and students have shown themselves 
to be remarkably unaffected by this. I 
have chosen to speak to some of them 
who, when given the choice of standing 

under cover or standing in the rain have 
chosen to put their hoods up and stay 
in the rain. Their conversations go on, if 
you will excuse the pun, undampened 
by the grey skies and English drizzle.

There are of course those who actively 
enjoy the rain. There are those who like 
pulling a coat on, or listening to the rain 
pattering on roof tops or the sense of a 
world washed clean. 

Even I have to admit that the one real 
benefit of all this rain will hopefully be an 
absence of news articles in the summer 
telling us that the reservoirs are running 
dry. In other words, every cloud has a 
silver lining and the positive out of this 
rain will surely be a summer where we 
have enough water for whatever we 
choose to use it for – washing cars, 
filling paddling pools and watering the 
garden all of which become difficult 
under a hosepipe ban.

All our students may see a parallel here 
and particularly the exam classes who 
are currently working to be at their 
best when the public exams start just 
a few days into the summer term. The 

hard work now may sometimes seem 
wearisome, just like the constant rain. 
It may lead to some students not feeling 
at their best. But here too there is a silver 
lining. The hard work will pay off. It will 
reap its own reward. And even better 
than the rain which may lead to one 
summer without a shortage of water, 
the exam results will last a lifetime.

Of course, there is a value in hard work 
and study for its own sake. It is not 
just about exams.  Study is enlivening, 
ennobling and empowering. It can be 
enjoyed just for itself. Then again, so 
can a rainy day!

Good luck to all our students embarking 
on public exams. Your efforts will be 
rewarded so never, ever give up. We are 
here for you so let us know if you are 
finding anything difficult or if you could 
benefit from some help. All the very best 
and everyone at Featherstone can look 
forward to the summer term with real 
enthusiasm and optimism.

Mr Walters, Headteacher

APRIL SHOWERS BRING MAY FLOWERS

n Thursday 9th March, 
a group of 30 Year 7-10 
students attended the 
magical and highly aclaimed, 

award-winning Disney production of 
‘Frozen’, and it’s fair to say they were 
blown away! 

The students commented on the 
incredible special effects, stunning 
outfits, spectacular set design, singing, 
dancing and acting, saying they couldn’t 

group of 19 Year 10 Drama 
students attended a 
workshop at Regent Street 
Cinema, as part of the 

University of Westminster’s project 
entitled ‘How can theatre change the 
world?’ 

It explored performances made to 
highlight issues in society, such as 
racism, and how we can create more 
inclusive and accessible theatre. 
The students took part in an acting 
workshop exploring status and power 

FROZEN TRIP FOR DRAMA STUDENTS

DRAMA WORKSHOP

O
understand how some of the effects 
were even possible! They sang along 

to the songs and laughed along to the 
jokes. Tickets to this show are usually 
extremely expensive, and so it was such 
an incredible pleasure to be able to take 
our FHS students as a reward for doing 
well in Drama, and enable them to enjoy 
such a special treat! Thank you to all the 
students who we were told that they 
displayed ‘impeccable’ behaviour by a 
member of the public. Thanks also to 
the staff who supported the trip.

A in a duologue scene, with professional 
actors from the Globe and National 
theatres and students from another 
school. They performed on the 
stage with students from the other 
school to excellent feedback from the 
professionals! 

Adin Malik said, ‘It was a very interesting 
experience as it reminded us about 
how we should be open minded and 
ensure theatre is accessible for all. It 
also highlighted the importance and 
impact of art and how our contexts and 

issues surrounding our world can be 
highlighted to others.’ We look forward 
to continuing our relationship with the 
University of Westminster in further 
projects. Thanks to Michael Smart for 
giving up his time to support the trip.
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en Year 12 students studying 
A-level Biology and Applied 
Science attended the annual 
Rare Disease Day event at 

Royal Holloway University. 

Rare Disease Day is an international 
day celebrated in over 100 countries 
to raise awareness about rare diseases 
and their impact on people affected and 
their families.

The students attended lectures delivered 
by scientists leading the research on 
rare diseases such as Ehlers-Danlos 

ur Year 12 Young Enterprise 
company did incredibly well 
at the Regional Competition 
held at the University of West 

London. 

They took part in an interview with a panel 
of judges and presented their product 
to an auditorium full of other companies 
from various schools, winning 3 awards. 
They  are now finalists for the area final 
taking place in London on 27th April.

ixty students from Year 
12 have once again taken 
part in the ‘Take the Lead’ 
programme from the Old Vic 

Theatre.  

During two visits to the European 
headquarters of the Royal Bank 
of Canada and two workshops in 
school with professionals from the Old 
Vic, students learnt how to develop 
employability skills.  The programme 
also included a visit to watch the critically 
acclaimed ‘Sylvia’ starring Beverley 

ead to our Instagram account 
to listen to our fantastic 
music entry to the Encore 
Ealing Competition last term. 

The team won awards for “Best 
Rehearsed and Best Technical 
Performance” plus £150 for our Music 

w e n t y - e i g h t 
Featherstone Music 
Students attended a 
trip to see the musical 

Wicked. An amazing experience 
for all involved.

UNIVERSITY: RARE DISEASE DAY
T

Syndrome and Duchenne muscular 
dystrophy. The event also included a 
lab activity, an exhibition and a “speed 
dating” round where students met 
and spoke with various organisations 
involved in researching rare diseases. 

OLD VIC: TAKE THE LEAD
S Knight at the Old 

Vic.  Joravar Virdi 
(12CYP) describes 
the programme as 
“interesting, exciting 
and fun.  It is very 
interactive and 
helpful in terms of 
how people are able 
to use a variety of 
important skills in 
the real world”

YOUNG ENTERPRISE
O

WICKED!

T

@featherstonehigh

ENCORE MUSIC!
H

Department. The judges commented 
that the students, “Belong on the West 
End stage!” Well done

https://www.instagram.com/featherstonehigh/
https://www.instagram.com/featherstonehigh/


n Thursday 23rd March, 
a group of 47 Year 8, 9 
and 10 students attended 
the amazing production 

of Back to the Future, and boy, did it 
amaze! 

Rihana Fernandes and Guneet Virdi had 
these words to say about it. Rihana said, 
‘The show was highly entertaining and 
all the students loved it! By watching the 
play, we have seen the skills we have 
learnt in drama widen our ideas about 
acting. We would love to attend another 
one!’ Guneet said, ‘It was breathtaking! 
All the special effects, the actors, 
their talents and the amount of time 
and creativity that was put into it was 
astonishing. We sat on rows C, D and 
E - we were so close to the stage, the 
actors waved directly at us! This was by 
far my favourite trip.’ 

BACK TO THE FUTURE

s part of our on-going 
project with Belazu 
Cooking Sauces, we 
held a competition to 

create a new sauce that might 
be chosen to be manufactured 
and sold in supermarkets! 

Students Tamyra and Izza 
created a spicy paste that 
was voted the most tasty by 
students and staff. Previously, 
the students had been able to 

eatherstone High hosted a 
regional final for ‘Performing 
Shakespeare ’ and welcomed 
a variety of dazzling 

performances of monologues and 
duologues from 9 other participating 
schools.

Their performances started off by 
focusing on oracy skills and presentation 
skills, after which they acted out scenes 
from their chosen Shakespeare play. 
The judges were delighted at the wide 
array of performances that were both 
entertaining, humorous and serious. 
Nabila Yusuf was the MC and did a 
fantastic job in introducing each new 
guest before they presented their scene 
on stage. Sujee Piratheepan presented 
a powerful and moving scene from 
‘ Merchant of Venice’  and Soniya 
Malhotra entertained us with a scene 

uring February, 100 Year 
8 students took part in a 
series of drama workshops, 

exploring different elements of 
performance. 

Students studied how to safely use 
stage combat, learnt contemporary 
acting styles and how to act for a 
camera. Nikita said, ‘I really liked it, and 
it showed us how much hard work it 

COOKING UP A STORM

A

visit the factory to get some inspiration. We will 
keep you posted on their progress!

ear 11 Art students visited 
the British Museum as part 
of their Exam coursework. 

A great day out, building on our students’ 
cultural capital for the future.

Y
BRITISH MUSEUM

O

PERFORMANCE WORKSHOPS

D takes to perform, especially acting for 
camera. It showed how much it takes 
to put together all the shots. It made 
me really keen to do Drama at GCSE.’  
We are really grateful to Mousetrap 
Theatre Projects for choosing us to 
take part in this again. The students 
also had valuable insights into the world 
of theatre practitioners and careers in 
theatre as part of the day.

ORACY COMPETITION
F from ‘Midsummer Night’s Dream’. It 

was a great opportunity for our students 
to develop links with other schools and 
there was a great camaraderie and buzz 
in the atmosphere as students watched 
the performances and were given helpful 
feedback from the judges at the end.

“Featherstone High School is a remarkable school and it really focuses on each student as an individual. All staff 
are very supportive and determined to see each child succeed in their GCSEs. As a parent governor I have had 
an insight into how the Headteacher and teachers are creating new innovative ideas to really focus on all areas of 
the academic year groups and the results speak volumes. We have many events, career workshops, and external 
activities which take place in school every year which our pupils very much enjoy. We are continuously celebrating 
successes and individual achievements of our pupils. My kids have praised their teachers for their hard work, 
enthusiasm, and encouragement  which has really made it an enjoyable experience for them”

WHAT DO PARENTS THINK OF FHS?
Parent and School Governor, Mrs. Ali tells us what she thinks of our school:



t’s never easy to know how to 
keep our children safe when they 
aren’t with us, and sometimes 
even when they are, if we don’t 

know what’s happening in their lives or 
on their devices!

CHILD PROTECTION & SAFEGUARDING

KEEPING YOUR CHILD SAFE ONLINE & BEYOND

I Who are they talking to? What are they 
doing? Are they okay? Don’t despair 
though... click the website to the right, 
scroll through this page for help or click 
a button to go straight to a particular 
topic for information and advice.  

www.parentsafe.lgfl.net

very child has the right to grow up in a caring and safe environment.  However, some children live in families that 
are having a difficult time and cannot cope with their problems, whilst others are deliberately hurt or neglected by 
adults around them. The council’s children and families department has a responsibility to safeguard and promote 
the welfare and safety of children in need in the borough. They aim to work with families where possible in order 

to do this.

E

Please go to these 
websites for more 
information on how to 
keep your child safe 
and how to report any 
concerns during the 
holidays. 

Child 
Protection & 
Safeguarding:  
Ealing Council

Ealing 
Safeguarding 
Children 
Partnership

http://www.parentsafe.lgfl.net
https://www.ealing.gov.uk/info/201023/children_and_families_social_care/169/child_protection_and_safeguarding
https://www.ealing.gov.uk/info/201023/children_and_families_social_care/169/child_protection_and_safeguarding
https://www.ealing.gov.uk/info/201023/children_and_families_social_care/169/child_protection_and_safeguarding
https://www.ealing.gov.uk/info/201023/children_and_families_social_care/169/child_protection_and_safeguarding
http://Ealing Safeguarding Children Partnership
http://Ealing Safeguarding Children Partnership
http://Ealing Safeguarding Children Partnership
http://Ealing Safeguarding Children Partnership


e welcomed performance 
poet Adisa, who delivered 
a workshop called “The 
Power of Hair”. 

In conjunction with the Ideas Foundation 
and Pantene, Adisa worked with our 
Year 8s to help end hair discrimination 
and inspire a new generation of hair 
confidence. A very entertaining and 
thought provoking session. Thanks 
Adisa.

ell done to our Sixth 
Formers who ran a bake 
and merchandise sale for 
Comic Relief. 

Staff commented on how kind and 
patient the team were with younger 
students, helping them count change 
and choose their cakes. Well done

e participated in the Reply 
Teen Coding Challenge 
which took place on the 
9th of March for 4 hours! 

The team was:  
Harman (12 Aspen); 
Namanveer (12 Sycamore);  
Harkiran (12 Cypress)

They placed our school in the top 1% in 

n the 29th March, 27 Year 11 
Drama students performed 
in their final GCSE 
performances to an external 

examiner. 

These were performances from a script, 
and the students have been working 
exceptionally hard to ensure they have 
learnt their lines, understood their 
characters and their motivations, and 
figured out how to use the stage to 
communicate the relationships between 
characters. They had to perform 2 
extracts each, and we also had some 
students operating lighting and doing 
costume design! This is worth 20% 
of their final GCSE grade, and we are 
so proud of them for working hard to 
overcome their worries about learning 
all their scripts. Well done, Year 11!

@featherstonehigh@featherstonehighschool@FeatherstoneHS

SPELLING BEE!
O ur most recent house 

competition was a Spelling 
Bee! Students eagerly 
gathered in their Houses to 

compete in this highly competitive & 
fun event. 

Respect House took home the win after 
a final spelling battle with Care House! 
Well done to all the students and staff 
who organised this great event!

DRAMA EXAMS

O

CODING CHALLENGE
W the competition which was 13th place 

out of 829. Congratulations!

THE POWER 
OF HAIR

W
hich day can you be 
irrational? Yes it’s π day 
in the Maths Department. 

Students took part in fun activities 
to celebrate this important concept. 
How many digits can you remember… 
3.14159…?

COMIC  
RELIEF

W

PI DAY
W



FHS LIBRARY NEWS

@featherstonelibrary
Follow us on Instagram:

e collected amazing and 
unusual words from staff 
and created a Wonderful 
Word Wall. 

Students could take the Dictionary 
Challenge to look up definitions and 
expand their vocabulary! 

he Wonderful World of Words Festival 
2023 ran throughout March, with a whole 
month of special events and activities 
celebrating our love of books, words and 

reading.

e celebrated World Book 
Day at FHS with lots of 
reading. 

Year 7 and Year 8 students took part 
in the annual Read for Good event 
and raised £525 for books and stories 
for children in hospital. Well done to 8 
Acacia who raised an amazing £125!

Lots of staff members joined in the 
fun by dressing up as characters from 
books. 

uthor Sara Grant paid a 
return visit to Featherstone 
and talked to Year 7 students 
about where she gets ideas 

and how she creates the characters 
and settings for her stories. 

There was also a reward workshop 
session for the student librarians who 
had the chance to start writing their own 
stories.

ots of students enjoyed entering 
the Wonderful World of Words 
Competitions. 

This included the Read Like a Scientist 
research quiz (Winners Rayyan Shah 
and Mehreen Khanam). 

he winning Design a Book 
Token competition is pictured 
here. 

Well done to  Harleen (8LDN)

T

tudents were challenged to 
write a letter to Mr Walters 
explaining what they think 
Featherstone will be like in 

the future.

Some imagined AI, Virtual Reality, robot 
or alien teachers, anti-gravity books, and 
new subjects, while others predicted an 
eco-school with solar panels, animals 
and nature.

Winner Suvethiga (8CYP), 2nd Zuhra 
(7LDN), 3rd Haylee (7ACA).

Special mention also goes to Sukhmani 
(8ACA) and Shaan in (7ACA)

WORLD BOOK DAY
W

AUTHOR VISIT

A

COMPETITION WINNERS

L

S

T

ome brave students 
volunteered to tell us about 
their favourite book and why 
they love it so much. 

The audience voted for the best 
presentation and the winner was 
Mohammed Shahzad who talked about 
Dogman. Khalid Salih was runner-up 
with Harry Potter. 

WORLD 
POETRY DAY

orld Poetry Day was 
celebrated in the Library 
with a display of books and 
some fun activities to get 

everyone rhyming and creating their 
own shape and acrostic poems.

W

BATTLE OF THE BOOKS!

S
WORD WALL

W

https://www.instagram.com/featherstonelibrary/
https://www.instagram.com/featherstonelibrary/
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welve girls from Featherstone 
were selected to represent 
the school in the inaugural 
NFL girls’ flag football 

championship. 

Our team will be representing the New 
York Jets, whereas other schools will 
be competing for the Chicago Bears, 
in what is the first NFL girls’ flag 
competition in the UK! 

The girls have attended two sessions 
where they’ve learnt the essential 
skills and rules to be successful in the 
game of NFL flag, and they’re loving it. 
They were also lucky enough to meet 
two of the NFL’s star players, Chase 
Claypool (Chicago Bears wide receiver) 
and C.J. Uzomah (New York Jets tight 
end) who helped get the girls engaged 
and involved in their very first session. 
UK rugby stars Ugo Monye and Celia 
Quansah were also present, to inspire 
the girls and share their wisdom. 

irls Basketball Club started 
in September for Year 7, 8, 9 
and 10. 

They have been training very hard 
every Friday after school. The Year 9s 

T
NFL GIRLS FLAG FOOTBALL

At the start of the summer term the girls 
will start training and compete in fixtures 
against the other teams, and they hope 
to win the overall championship!

BASKETBALL FIXTURE

YEAR 9 AND 10 V GREENFORD HIGH SCHOOL

G and 10s had their first ever basketball 
fixture against Greenford. They played a 
fantastic game, narrowly being defeated 
by the opposition. However, they made 
a fantastic comeback in the second half. 

YEAR 10 BOYS FOOTBALL 

essage from our captain 
Ahmed and goal keeper 
Armaan:

The Year 10 football team has made a 
massive improvement since January. 
Their training has made a better impact 
individually and as a team, increasing 
players’ chemistry and their weak points. 
This was achieved by the team and our 
coach (Mr Oktay). Although we have 
lost both games, (Alec Reed, Greenford 
High School) the team have learnt from 
their mistakes and are improving on 
them, to come back stronger.

FOOTBALL

M

YEAR 7 FOOTBALL

ello, My name is Samuel 
Watson and I am the captain 
of the Year 7 School football 
team.

This season we have had some ups and 
downs. We lost our first 2 matches but 
drew the last 2. The  team were upset 
that we didn’t get more matches to 
redeem ourselves but they were happy 
that we didn’t lose all of them. As it has 
come to the end of the season we are 
happy with our progress and hopefully - 
if it is the same team - we can do better 
next year.

H



YEAR 7 NETBALL

he girls have had a 
successful Netball season, 
winning 4 out of the 6 games 
they played. 

The two losses were against Cardinal 
Wiseman and Greenford - both 
challenging games, yet the girls gave it 
their all and competed right until the end 
of the last quarter! The team has shown 
massive improvement over the course 
of the season, and are excited to come 
back bigger and better in Year 8!

FHS NETBALL SQUAD

YEAR 8 NETBALL 

he Year 8 Netball team have 
had a good season, they 
have changed their team and 
have been able to show a 

good level of competitiveness against 
some really great schools. 

Due to the team coming second in the 
league last year, they were put up into 
the higher league this year. They showed 

great performances 
against William Perkin 
and Ellen Wilkinson. 

With lots of determination 
put into every match, 

they then went to the tournament and 
played very well together showing 
lots of the of the FHS Values. They 
got victories against Ellen Wilkinson, 
Brentside, Ealing Fields and Villers. They  
are looking forward to a break and then 
picking back up in September. 

YEAR 8 FOOTBALL

he Year 8s have really 
excelled themselves last 
term in football. 

The players have learnt their new 
positions and have tried extremely 
hard to apply themselves to a variety 
of different strategies that have been 
employed in a variety of different fixtures.

The goalkeepers have all improved 
their catching and the defenders have 
improved their tackling, the strikers have 
all improved their shooting accuracy.

We lost the games we played but the 
positives to be taken were that we were 
still in all the games at half time.

Looking ahead to next year it will be 
important to try to get the players to 
get forward more into attacking areas to 
score more goals.

T

HT T

PartnershipResilienceChallengeRespectCare Inclusion

FOOTBALL

he Year 9 & 10 sport leaders  
held a Year 7 & 8 girls’ 
basketball tournament on 
the 17th of March. 

YEAR 10 NETBALL 

i my name is Allene, this year 
has  been crazy! 

We’ve been through a lot as 
a team,played quite a few matches and 
have proudly won most of them. As 
the captain I’m proud to say my team 
have come a long way and improved 
incredibly from where we started. When 
we are competing we always show 
we want to win, and love to compete 
for the ball which shows our deep 
determination and resilience for netball. 
We have showed lots of resilience and 
partnership through our games and our 
training sessions which gave us lots of 
opportunity to practise our skills. The 
rest of the season continued with this 
positive theme as through the FHS 
values of partnership and respect we 
have achieved our goal which is to not 
only win but to also enjoy ourselves and 
have fun. Thank you.

SLQ SPORTS LEADERS
T The sport leaders completed online 

modules and organised the event 
to encourage Year 7 and 8 girls to 
participate in physical activity. 



TERM DATES 
FOR PARENTS
May Day Bank Holiday: Monday 
1st May 2023

Extra Bank holiday for the 
Coronation of King Charles III: 
Monday 8th May 2023

Half Term: Monday 29th May to 
Friday 2nd June 2023

End of term: Friday 21st July 2023

Summer Holiday: Monday 23rd 
July to Friday 1st September 2023

@featherstonehigh

@featherstonehighschool@FeatherstoneHS

Featherstonehigh1
FEATHERSTONE HIGH SCHOOL 
11 MONTAGUE WAYE, UB2 5HF 

020 8843 0984 
INFO@FEATHERSTONEHIGH.EALING.SCH.UK  
WWW.FEATHERSTONEHIGH.EALING.SCH.UK

onnect mentoring gave me 
the opportunity to learn more 
about my own aspirations 
and how to tackle the 

obstacles that came with it.

This was because of my amazing 
mentor that I was paired up with who 
helped me not only set goals for myself 
but also achieve them. I felt as though I 
finally set up a routine for myself that I 
was able to follow and work around with 
all the revision I needed to do. We built a 
great relationship with trust and reliance 
which made it easier for my mentor to 
push me to set myself tasks that I would 
not have done on my own. She shared 
her experiences and came up with very 
balanced perspectives. Overall, I really 
enjoyed taking part in this programme 
organised by Spark and would 
recommend young individuals that need 
a push to consider getting involved too.

By Nivethitha, Year12

ear  7s enjoyed a whole 
day ‘Discover your Voice’ 
workshop to develop their 
oracy skills. 

In the morning they were  introduced 
to debating skills and encouraged  to: 
justify their ideas with reasons; asked 
questions to check their understanding; 
negotiate; evaluate and build on the ideas 
of others; and select the appropriate 
register for effective communication.

Towards the end of the day they 
participated in a range of fun games 
and activities such as Zombie 

s part of the Open Door 
Construction Week, eight 
6th Form students visited the 
Green Quarter in Southall to 

find out about the regeneration taking 
place in the heart of our community 
and to discover more about the range 
of careers the industry offers.  

Commenting on the visit, Gaurav 
Dadi (13OAK) said it “had been very 
informative as both a local resident, 
and as a young individual looking for 
employment”. Detail provided about the 
different phases of development, when 
to expect the regeneration project to 
be completed, and how a person like 
myself could be involved was helpful in 

OPEN DOOR CONSTRUCTION WEEK
A

informing us how to enter and develop a 
career in construction”.   Ismaeel Wajid 
(13ACA) said he “took part in the Green 

Quarter visit to learn how the project 
came to fruition and how it has been 
developed thus far”

DISCOVER YOUR VOICE
YMENTORING

C

Apocalypse, Balloon debate and the 
‘condensing machine’ that have been 
designed to enhance their debating and 
communication skills.

NCS EXPERIENCES

https://www.featherstonehigh.ealing.
sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/
NCS-Parent-Guardian-Leaflet-2.pdf

ational Citizen Service 
(NCS) helps 15-17 year olds 
build skills for work and 
life by taking part in new 

challenges and 
meeting new 
people, gaining 
confidence and 
independence 
along the way. 
Click the link 
below to find out 
more:

N

https://www.instagram.com/featherstonehigh
https://www.facebook.com/featherstonehighschool/
https://www.instagram.com/featherstonehigh
https://www.facebook.com/featherstonehighschool/
https://www.youtube.com/
https://twitter.com/FeatherstoneHS
https://twitter.com/FeatherstoneHS
https://www.youtube.com/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Featherstone+High+School/@51.4998966,-0.3889925,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x487672b0b80e1667:0xd12d9a29c49eea85!8m2!3d51.4998933!4d-0.3868038
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Featherstone+High+School/@51.4998966,-0.3889925,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x487672b0b80e1667:0xd12d9a29c49eea85!8m2!3d51.4998933!4d-0.3868038
tel://442088430984
mailto:info%40featherstonehigh.ealing.sch.uk?subject=
http://www.featherstonehigh.ealing.sch.uk
https://www.featherstonehigh.ealing.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/NCS-Parent-Guardian-Leaflet-2.
https://www.featherstonehigh.ealing.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/NCS-Parent-Guardian-Leaflet-2.
https://www.featherstonehigh.ealing.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/NCS-Parent-Guardian-Leaflet-2.


PARENTS: INTRODUCING 
CLASS CHARTS

THE NEW ‘FHS 
READS YA’ IS 
NOW READY!
https://www.featherstonehigh.ealing.
sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/
ya-newsletter-March-23.pdf

PLEASE DOWNLOAD THE APP

;

https://www.featherstonehigh.ealing.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/ya-newsletter-March-23.pdf
https://www.featherstonehigh.ealing.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/ya-newsletter-March-23.pdf
https://www.featherstonehigh.ealing.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/ya-newsletter-March-23.pdf

